
 

March 12, 2012  
 
Champlain Apartments | Bottle/Can Drive 3/13 - 3/18
   
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:
 
I hope you had a restlful break and welcome you back to beautiful
Burlington, VT.
 
For One Another Foundation, a local non-profit organzation, contacted
me for permission to do a Bottle/Can Drive amongst Champlain
Apartments.  As I approved I wanted to write giving you information
about this fundraiser:
 
1.  A flyer and plastic bag will be dropped off to your apartment on
Tuesday, 3/13/12.
2.  Take the week to fill it with any returnable bottles/cans.
3.  Sunday, 3/18/12 between 11 AM and 2 PM, volunteers from For
One Another Foundation will pick up the bag of returnables.  Please
place the bag outside of your front door.
 
All funds raised through the bottle/can drive will be donated to For One
Another Foundation.  Please view their website at
www.ForOneAnother.org to learn more about the organziation.
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and if you have any
questions you may contact: Julie Richards at 802.343.9701. 
 
My Best,
Gene Richards
www.champlainapartments.com
802-343-9909
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